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2970 PEACHTREE ROAD, N. W. B ATLANTA, GEORGIA 30305 B TELEPHONE (404) 231-2970

March 30, 1966

Mr. Wayne Heinen
126 Linwood Avenue
Orchard Park, New York 14127

Dear Mr. Heinen:

Many thanks for your recent report of reception of WQXI
during the early morning hours of March 20, 1966.

It is always a pleasure to hear from DX listeners.

Enclosed you will find a brochure giving our program schedule
and coverage area.

Thank you again.
Cordially,
Tildard Shuneshu

Willard Shimski
Technical Director
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